From: Research Ethics

Sent: 26 February 2019 12:41:24 **To:** Annelies Paris (s5079864)

Subject: Your ethics checklist [25067] has been approved.

Need any help? Contact Us



Dear Annelies Paris,

Your checklist (Postnatal OCD and the potential impact on infant bonding) has now been reviewed and APPROVED in line with BU's Research Ethics Code of Practice.

You can now save and/or print off a hard copy of the checklist at https://ethics.bournemouth.ac.uk.

This approval relates to the ethical context of the work. Specific aspects of the implementation of the research project remain your professional responsibility.

It is your responsibility to ensure that where the scope of the research project changes, such changes are evaluated to ensure that the ethical approval you have been granted remains appropriate. You must re-submit for ethical approval if changes to the research project mean that your current ethical approval is no longer valid.

Students – if the scope of your research changes, please discuss with your Tutors/Supervisors before submitting a new checklist.

Many thanks

For UG/PGT enquiries – please contact your Supervisor in the first instance

For general enquiries – please email researchethics@bournemouth.ac.uk

Risk Assessments

Please ensure that an appropriate risk assessment has been completed before the commencement of your research. Access to the BU On-line Risk Assessment Tools & Information can be found at:

Staff:

https://staffintranet.bournemouth.ac.uk/workingatbu/healthsafetywellbeing/

Students: https://www1.bournemouth.ac.uk/students/log-services

To ensure all our emails get through to you, please add the domain 'bournemouth.ac.uk' to your safe senders list.

Bournemouth University, Fern Barrow, Poole, Dorset BH12 5BB UK

© Bournemouth University. All rights reserved